

Important dates

- 3rd May— INSET, school closed for polling day
- 4th May—Mallory Class assembly
 9am,parents/carers welcome
- 7th May—Bank Holiday, school closed
- I4th-I8th May—Year 6 SATS
- 25th May—Hargreaves Class assembly 9am, parents/carers welcome
- 25th May—PA Non-uniform day (further details to follow)
- 28th May-1st June—Half Term, school closed
- 4th June—PA Gymnastics day (further details to follow)
- IIth-I5th June—Year I Phonics screening test
- 15th June—Ladybirds Class assembly 9am, parents/carers welcome
- 22nd June—Spiders Class assembly 9am, parents/carers welcome
- 23rd June—PA Summer Fete, I2pm-3pm. All families welcome
- 29th June—Caterpillars Class assembly 9am, parents/carers welcome

Upland Primary School Newsletter

Week 25: 20th April 2018

Welcome back



Welcome back to the summer term everyone, here's to a term free of snow and freezing mornings! This last term of the

year is obviously a busy one so please do make sure you keep an eye on the weekly newsletters. Do let us know if you don't receive them but remember there are always hard copies in the rack outside reception. Here's to a warm, sunny, happy and productive term.

Hot weather this term



During the hot summer months please do remember to send your children

into school with a water bottle and make sure they are well protected from the heat and sun with a good high fac-

tor sun cream and a hat.

New PA

Our new PA has been formed and their first newsletter has come to all parents and carers today. The PA coffee morning is on Friday 27th April from 8.45am in the school hall.

See you there!



If you are a Year 3 parent, please don't forget to register with SIMS Agora. The registration codes do expire so please make sure you register sooner rather than later.

Please note that SIMS Agora will be rolled out to the lower school over the next week or two.

Choir & Orchestra

Choir will resume on Monday 23rd April and runs from 3.30pm—4.30pm.

Choir is now open to

new members from years 2-6. There are also places in orchestra for children from Years 3-6 who have their own instruments. Orchestra resumes on Tuesday 24th April

until 4.30pm.



The award for the best attendance this week goes to

R—Caterpillars

KS1—Farah

KS2—Newton

Well done!

Parking

We would like to remind parents and carers of the parking restrictions outside the school when you are dropping off and collecting your children. Please do be vigilante of the yellow zig zag areas.